
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 26th June 2013 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly 

 

Our Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly will take place on Tuesday 23rd July 2013.  The assembly will 

commence at 9.15am, so parents/carers will need to arrive and be seated before this time.  

 

The performance will be based on a school reunion taking place 60 years in the future. Could you 

please start thinking about putting together an appropriate costume around this theme i.e. your 

child when they are 70 years of age. Something simple such as a cardigan; hat or pair of glasses 

would be suitable. If you are unable to find any items to put together as a costume, please let me 

know as soon as possible and I will see what I can source. Any costumes will need to be brought to 

school on Friday 19th July to allow children to have a dress rehearsal and ensure that all items are 

in school ready for the following week. 

 

Also, I would like to source some photos of the children from across their time at Norwood, 

particularly from their time in Reception and Key Stage 1, as well as a childhood photo of 

themselves with their family when they were very young. If you could supply these, it would help 

with the preparation for the assembly. If children could bring photos in a named envelope in the 

next week or so, I will be able to scan them and return them to you as soon as possible.  

 

The Year 6 team hope that you will all be able to attend this assembly to share in the children’s 

memories and amazing achievements.  

 

If you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to ask. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Perkins                      Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 6 Teacher    Head Teacher 
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